Chiang Mai University Announcement
on

Postponing Tuition Fee Payments for the 15t Semester of Academic Year 2021

In accordance to the Thai Cabinet's resolution to adopt measures to reduce
tuition fees for the first semester of the 2021 academic year, the university has provided
Thai students the right to apply for assistance between August 25 - September 3 2021.
All students can also pay their tuition fees between September 9-30, 2021, according to
the announcement dated August 13, 2021.

The loan projectalong with a loan disbursement system under the Royal Decree
of the Ministry of Finance is set up to alleviate the economic and social issues resulting
from COVID-19. It is stipulated that the project owner/agency must comply with the
government's disbursement regulations for project expenses, as well as the rules
prescribed by the Ministry of Finance.

As Chiang Mai University has not yet received the project’s procedures for
offering assistance to Thai students who have not yet paid their fees. Therefore, the
university would like to postpone the payment of tuition fees and university fees for all
students until the university has received this relevant information, after which a new
announcement regarding tuition fee payments and assistance shall be made.

Announced on September % ,2021.

N . Nan\’aolﬂf’i/

(Clinical Professor Niwes Nantachit, M.D.)
President, Chiang Mai University



